
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      December 16, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
 Although the academic year has reached only its mid-point, we are preparing for 
the entrance of our new freshman class in September of 2017.  We invite you and your 
child to participate in the Grade Eight Orientation Night and learn more about the High 
School’s academic and extracurricular programs.   
  

The orientation has been scheduled to take place on Wednesday, January 11, 
2017.  The program will begin promptly at 6:30 p.m. in the auditorium.  During this time 
Mr. Smith and Mr. DiTroia, Assistant Principals, and I will provide you with a brief 
overview of the opportunities your child will have available at Huntington High School.  
This presentation will give us an opportunity to share the practices that allow us to 
continuously improve school climate and increase academic rigor.  We will also address 
any questions or concerns you may have.   
  
 Following the general session you will be guided on a tour of the school.  This will 
afford you the opportunity to ask questions of the student guides as well as learn about 
academic programs and extracurricular activities being showcased by each department.   
 

 
The staff and I look forward to welcoming you on Wednesday, January 11th. 

 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Brenden P. Cusack 
      Principal 
 
 
BPC/ed  


